## **Richmond**

Name: Group / Class: Date: Score:

## **GRAMMAR**

## Complete the questions for the answers below.

1.	<u>Did he ride</u> (ride) his motorbike yestero	day?
	No, he didn't.	
2.		(sail) on the lake yesterday?
	Yes, we did.	
3.		_ (drive) to work today?
	Yes, they did.	
4.		_(take) the train to Rome?
	No, I didn't.	
5.		_ (travel) early in the morning?
	Yes, she did.	
6.		_ (arrive) early?
	No, you didn't.	

## **▶**GRAMMAR

## Rewrite the past simple sentences in the negative.

- **1.** I cycled around Great Britain on my bike last summer. *I didn't cycle around Great Britain on my bike last summer.*
- 2. We took a hot-air balloon ride over the countryside.
- 3. The train went through the tunnel in the mountain.
- **4.** Mary rode her horse around the village.
- 5. The ferry left the port at eleven o'clock.
- **6.** The school trip started in Manchester.

## **▶**GRAMMAR

## Choose the correct answer.

- 1. The bus was / were late to school yesterday.
- 2. Were / Was Martin and Lucy on the underground yesterday evening?
- 3. The train wasn't / weren't on time again!
- 4. There was / were lots of ships at the port.
- 5. I were / was on the tram for 25 minutes on Tuesday.
- 6. There wasn't / weren't many people on the ferry.

## **▶**GRAMMAR

## Complete the sentences with the past simple affirmative of the verbs in brackets.

My family and I went (go) on a fantastic holiday to Iceland last year.
 Tom and Nick \_\_\_\_\_\_ (arrive) at the station late and missed the train.
 We \_\_\_\_\_\_ (leave) my bags in the hotel and went straight to the swimming pool.
 Ben \_\_\_\_\_\_ (travel) to Italy by ferry from Greece.
 I \_\_\_\_\_\_ (visit) lots of museums on the school trip.
 We \_\_\_\_\_\_ (have) an early flight from the airport yesterday morning.

## **VOCABULARY**

## Complete the sentences with a preposition of movement below.

across along between down towards under



1. At the weekend we cycled <u>along</u> the river on our bikes.



2. The flight took an hour \_\_\_\_\_ London and Paris.



3. The boat sailed \_\_\_\_\_ a bridge in the city.



**4.** Daisy rowed \_\_\_\_\_ the lake in her boat.



5. We walked back \_\_\_\_\_ the car.



6	The children went	the waterslide at the p	امما
ס.	The children went	the watershide at the p	וטטכ

## **VOCABULARY**

Match the transport words below with their definitions. There is one you don't need.

bike coach helicopter mopedtaxi underground horse

1.	It's smaller than a motorbike and people travel around the city centre with
	them. <u>moped</u>

2.	You us	se it to g	cycling.	
----	--------	------------	----------	--

- 3. It travels through the air but is not a plane.
- 4. It's a car that you can stop when you are standing by the road.
- 5. It's a type of train that's found in big cities and that travels under the streets.
- 6. It's an animal you ride, usually in the countryside.

## **VOCABULARY**

## Choose the correct answer.

- 1. I sailed on a large ship / train from Plymouth in Devon to Cardiff in Wales.
- 2. My dad is a builder and drives a lorry / minibus at work.
- **3.** On a **ferry** / **hot-air balloon.** ride you have great views of a town or city from up in the air!
- **4.** When we go on a school trip, we usually travel by **car / coach** because there are a lot of children.
- **5.** Last year, we went to Greece and travelled slowly on a **yacht / plane** around the islands.
- **6.** It is easy to go to school by **train / bus** because I get on outside my house and get off at the school gates.

## **READING**

Read the text and write short answers to the questions.



## A Spa Town in France by Louise

I went on a fantastic weekend trip to France with my family in April. Read about it below!

## Day 1

We left our house at six o'clock in the morning. We went by taxi to St Pancras station in London to get the Eurostar train. Our train left on time, and very soon we were in Paris. In Paris, we took another train to Vichy. The journey was great. We arrived at our hotel at two o'clock and left our bags. Then we went to the thermal springs in the centre of town. At the springs, we tasted special mineral water that comes from volcanoes. The water doesn't taste like the normal water we have at home, but it's very good for you.

#### Day 2

Today we did a tour around the city on a tour bus. We went on a boat ride along the beautiful Allier river. And we rode bikes through the park. I took lots of photos with my camera. In the afternoon, we went on a tour of a museum. We learnt how the thermal water comes from the volcanoes to the springs.

## Day 3

We had breakfast at 8.30 this morning because we had a flight in the afternoon. Before our flight back to London, we did a bit of shopping, and I bought some sweets for my best friend.

- On day 1, did they leave their house early in the morning? Yes, they did.
- 2. Did the train from St Pancras station leave late?
- 3. Did Louise arrive at her hotel in the afternoon?
- \_\_\_\_\_
- **4.** Did Louise and her family take a tour of a museum in Vichy?
- **5.** Did Louise buy anything on their trip?
- **6.** Did Louise and her family go back to London by train?

#### **READING**

Read the text and decide if the sentences are true or false. Correct the false sentences.



## A Spa Town in France by Louise

I went on a fantastic weekend trip to France with my family in April. Read about it below!

## Day 1

We left our house at six o'clock in the morning. We went by taxi to St Pancras station in London to get the Eurostar train. Our train left on time, and very soon we were in Paris. In Paris, we took another train to Vichy. The journey was great. We arrived at our hotel at two o'clock and left our bags. Then we went to the thermal springs in the centre of town. At the springs, we tasted special mineral water that comes from volcanoes. The water doesn't taste like the normal water we have at home, but it's very good for you.

## Day 2

Today we did a tour around the city on a tour bus. We went on a boat ride along the beautiful Allier river. And we rode bikes through the park. I took lots of photos with my camera. In the afternoon, we went on a tour of a museum. We learnt how the thermal water comes from the volcanoes to the springs.

## Day 3

We had breakfast at 8.30 this morning because we had a flight in the afternoon. Before our flight back to London, we did a bit of shopping, and I bought some sweets for my best friend.

- Louise said the journey was boring.
  False. Louise said the journey was great.
- 2. Louise and her family left their bags on the train.
- **3.** They drank water from the thermal springs.
- **4.** Louise took many photos on the trip.
- 5. At the museum, Louise and her family learnt about the thermal springs
- 6. Louise didn't go shopping because they had a flight in the morning.

## **LISTENING**

 $\bigcap$   $\mathsf{track}$  6 Listen and Tick (  $\checkmark$  ) the correct sentence, Some of them are wrong.

- 1. Javier's nightmare journey happened two years ago.
  - /
- 2. Javier didn't enjoy the snow at first.
- 3. There was no snow on the ground on Saturday morning.
- 4. The airport was full of people when they arrived.
- 5. Javier said it was chaos at the airport on Sunday.
- **6.** The hotels cost the family a lot of money.

## **LISTENING**

# O track 6 Listen to Javier telling his friend Leah about a trip to London and choose the correct answer.

- 1. Javier went to London in autumn / winter.
- 2. He had a fantastic / terrible time in London.
- 3. He had a antastic / terrible journey home.
- 4. Their flight home was on Saturday / Sunday.
- **5.** They went to the airport by **bus / underground.**
- 6. There were lots of flights cancelled because of the ice / snow.
- 7. Javier and his family stayed at the airport / a hotel on Saturday night.
- 8. Some people travelled back to Spain by boat / bus and train.
- 9. The snow stopped on Sunday / Monday evening.
- 10. The family arrived home on Tuesday afternoon / night.
- 11. It took four / five days to get home.

## **WRITING**

Write a blog for your website about a recent trip or holiday you went on in 100–125 words. Include the following information:

- · where you went
- · how you travelled there
- · what types of transport you used while you were there
- · what the journey was like there and back

· whether you enjoyed your trip or holiday

· whether you had any problems